
Stephenville Independent School District

Stephenville, Texas

School Health Advisory Council

Annual Report for 2020 – 2021

December 14, 2020:  First Meeting

 Overview of the School Advisory Health Council Responsibilities: Mona 
Little/Child Nutrition Director

 Serving Breakfast and Lunch to students during COVID:  Mona Little/Child 
Nutrition Director

 Protocols for protecting the health of students and staff during COVID:  
Kathy Hampton/Executive Director of HR and Student Services

 Topics for next SHAC meeting

May 10, 2021:  Second Meeting

 Discussion on guidelines in which parents are notified of 
infectious/communicable diseases:  Jody Fain/Central Nurse

 Discussion on eating disorders among students:  Courtney Bates/HS Nurse
 Topics for the next SHAC Meeting

May 17, 2021:  Third Meeting

 Discussion on Nursing Care Plans and Health Forms/Food Allergies:  Jody 
Fain/Central Nurse

 Discussion on Vaping:  Courtney Bates/HS Nurse


